
 
Item 7: Question Time 
 
 
To the Chair of the Care, Learning & Housing Committee 

 
What is your timetable for assessing what staff training is required to support pupils 
with Additional Support Needs in schools and when would you anticipate for this to 
be in place? 

 
 
Response to Mr A Jarvie  
 
The training needs are being assessed currently and it is anticipated that this will be 
completed by the end of March following the appointment of a Change team to take 
forward the transformation in Education. The aim is to deliver the training from May 
onwards. 
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